
DATE : Friday, 22ND  September  2023 

 

To :  The Parents of students in YEARS  11, 12 AND 13 :  

UAE UNIVERSITY FAIR @SAINT MARY’S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL, - 

3rd OCTOBER 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings to you from St. Mary’s Catholic High School! 

It is a pleasure to be able to once again invite you, dear parents, to join us in the Main Hall for the UAE 

University Fair on the 3rd of October 2023. We have several top-quality universities from the UAE 

attending our UAE university Fair. We encourage you to come and take advantage of this unique 

opportunity to meet with all the top universities from the UAE and speak to their representatives 

personally. Students from years 11, 12 and 13  will be visiting the universities at specific time slots.  The 

details of the fair are as follows: 

Date :   Tuesday 3rd   October 2023 

Venue:  Main Hall, SMCHS 

Time:  9:30 to 11:30 am  

 
Please  find the list of Universities that will be represented overleaf.  These have confirmed but there 

will be many more who are yet in the process of confirming.  

 
We look forward to your presence at the fair. 

 
Yours sincerely  

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 



 

 

 

 

 

 
Middlesex University 

Bathspa University 

De Montfort  University Dubai 

Amity University Dubai 

Herriot Watt 

Woolwich 

Qadri International(medical studies abroad) 

RIT-Rochester Institute of Technology 

Curtin University 

GBS Dubai 

Bolton  University Dubai 

Ajman University 

Unihawk 

Explorer 

University of Waterloo 

Zayed University 

UKCBC 

Gyanberry 

Study in Germany 

Dubai Medical College 

Regent 

Westford 

Cromwell 

PWC 

Knowledge Point 

 


